Greetings Representatives,

| am Dr. Bradley King. | was the founder of Prairie Rose Family Dentists in Bismarck.

| am writing in support of SB 2217. This is a DE-Regulation Bill. The Board has approached this bill with the idea that
there are changes that could be made in the state dental practice act to remove unnecessary regulation. This is shown
by the fact that the North Dakota Dental Association supports these changes. Therefore | ask a DO PASS for this bill.

Thank you,

Dr. Bradley King

3612 Calypso Dr
Bismarck, ND 58504
bkingl@bis.midco.net



